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NORTH CAROLINA 

PUBLIC STAFF 

UTILITIES COMMISSION 
 

April 10, 2018 
 
Ms. M. Lynn Jarvis, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
Mail Service Center 4325 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4300 
 

Re: Docket No. E-34, Sub 46 
 

Dear Ms. Jarvis: 
 
 Pursuant to the Order Requiring Filing of Revised Customer Notice and 
Extending Compliance Deadline issued April 6, 2018 in the above-referenced 
docket (Order), the Public Staff submits the following statement:  the Public Staff 
has worked with Appalachian State University, d/b/a New River Light and Power 
Company (NRLP), to revise its proposed customer notice as required by the Order.  
On April 10, 2018, NRLP filed the revised proposed customer notice as required 
by the Order.  The Public Staff recommends that the Commission approve the 
revised proposed customer notice.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
      /s/ Elizabeth D. Culpepper 

Staff Attorney 
elizabeth.culpepper@psncuc.nc.gov 

 
 
c:  Parties of Record 
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